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Class governor’s visit
Mr Ferris, Fox class


After what seems like such a long time, it was with much joy I was able to visit Fox class to see the afternoon curriculum, the pupils were all very enthusiastic and excellently behaved during their activities.

The lesson started with them recapping on their geography lesson where they all discussed the rain forest and were coffee beans come from, and what impact all this has on the environment in the rain forest. The class had the opportunity to read facts from the white board with the encouragement of Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Doyle which they enjoyed and did excellently.

I could see a massive improvement in the children’s attitudes, maturity, and confidence since my last visit. It was lovely to see them all settled and enjoying their day.

Mr Ferris lead a very interesting and well thought out lesson that all the class enjoyed.
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